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The work of the Church planted by IPM in Ethiopia is making good progress!     	 January 2025

There is a daily evangelistic outreach in the city of Debrebirhan.  Through this evangelistic work, over 172 people 
heard the gospel in the last quarter of 2024.  People received tracts and booklets that explain the plan of salvation. 
We thank God for the meeting place we have rented. We are now able to meet weekly.  We have two meetings on 
Sundays, a Bible study on Tuesdays, and separate prayer meetings on Thursdays. 

The civil unrest and the fighting we were seeing and were worried about is gradually ceasing.  This is an answer to 
our prayers.  We thank God for this.

In early November, we had a three-day teaching meeting on the subject of the Church.  Pastor Haileleul Emiru taught 
us five principles for a healthy and growing Church.  Our outreach indigenous missionaries attended the meetings. 
We thank God for His grace.  We thank God enabling us to continue in the ministry.  Please pray for the work to 
continue and bear fruit through the salvation of souls for the glory of His name. Please pray that we can have our 
own place to continue the work of our Lord. 

Thank you for your great encouragement, prayers, and support.

Christian regards,

Sebesibe Alemu and Sinafikish Melese Birru

IPM missionaries in Ethiopia



A LETTER FROM YOUR MISSIONARIES,

THE BIRRU

International Partnership Ministries, Inc.
100 Spring Ave. Hanover PA 17331-2717
Electronic Services Requested

Contributions for our ministry should be made payable to IPM and sent to IPM, Inc., 100 Spring Ave., Hanover, PA 17331-2717 Be 
sure to include a note designating “Birru Support” or any other special designation you may have for us. Thank you. 

If you have an email, please help us to help this missionary save postage by receiving his newsletter by email. Please take a moment 
to contact us at office@ipmworld.org with your email and home address and use “subscribe Birru prayer letter” on the subject line.


